CVN: Official dispatch on maintaining status of being under supervision
[bookmark: _GoBack]On May 16, 2024, Vinam JSC announced Official Dispatch No. 09/2024/CV-CVN on explaining of Official Dispatch No. 425/QD-SGDHN, 455/QD-SGDHN as follows:
1. The Company would like to explain the maintenance of status of being under supervision under Decision No. 425/QD-SGDHN date 06/05/2024 and Decision No. 455/QD-SGDHN date 09/05/2024 of Hanoi Stock Exchange as follows:
Vinam JSC currently includes many subsidiaries and multidisciplinary activities such as: medical equipment, agricultural machinery, production and processing of agricultural products, coffee, etc. Recently, the Company has been focusing human resources and finance to implement many key projects in many different provinces and cities across the country such as Hau Giang, Can Tho, Vung Tau, Ho Chi Minh, etc. resulting in delays in providing figures to the audit company. Although the audit company and the company's accountants have been actively implementing professional measures, due to the complexity and need for care and ensuring financial principles, the audit company has not been able to conclude and announce the Audited Financial Statements 2023.
2. The company offers the following remedy plan:
Currently, the company has added more accounting personnel, actively implementing professional tools to soon complete the Audited Financial Statements 2023. After completing the audit, the Company will submit and publish information on the portal of Hanoi Stock Exchange (HNX), and publish on the official website: vinamgroup.com.vn.
